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Northwest Commission on College and University (NWCCU)
Annual Update for WSQA
Academic Year 2017-2018
Due October 31, 2018

College Name:  Clover Park Technical College
Contact Person: Dr. Tawny M. Dotson, Vice President for Strategic Development
Contact Phone: 253-589-6048
Contact email: tawny.dotson@cptc.edu

	Accreditation recommendations to the College and year of recommendation
	Actions taken by the college to address recommendations
	Improvement results

	After CPTC’s Fall 2014 7-Year visit the College received four recommendations. The Commission has determined that CPTC has satisfied their expectations on all four recommendations. 

	Clover Park Technical College continues to prepare for its Year Seven Self-evaluation due in Spring of 2021. This includes work to emphasize student learning, enhance the mapping of student learning outcomes, and support the assessment loop by making decisions based on results.
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